
9th November 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

Re: Festive Friday Reminder

We are excited to remind you about our upcoming Festive Friday event, scheduled for the 24th of

November, from 5pm to 7pm. We encourage you to spread the word among your family and friends.

We extend our gratitude to all parents and carers who have already made contributions. For those

who haven't had the chance yet, there is still time to do so. Simply send the items with your children

to be handed in at the academy’s reception desk. We are particularly in need of:

● Bottles: of various shapes and sizes, including drinks and toiletries (such as shampoo), which

will be used for our Bottle Hoopla.

● Books, Books and More Books: Any books that you no longer need or have grown tired of will

be greatly appreciated for our book stall.

● Unused Gifts: Toys, games, puzzles, soft toys... you name it. We would love to have these for

our Tombola.

● Chocolate: For our ever-popular chocolate tombola.

While some of the stalls in the evening will accept card payments, there will also be a number that

can only accept cash. Therefore, please ensure that you bring some cash with you. All proceeds

generated from the event will be directly invested in valuable educational resources, with the aim of

further enhancing the learning experience for every student at Magna Academy.

Thank you for your support in making Festive Friday a success. We eagerly anticipate seeing you all

soon.

Yours sincerely,

Magna PTFA


